
National Gang Center 

Project Description: The National Gang Center, a nonprofit partner of OJP’s Office of Juvenile 
Justice and Delinquency Prevention, provides technical expertise, research about why youth join 
gangs, information about best practices and intervention techniques, and tools to educate parents, 
teachers and other community youth influencers on how to recognize gang activity. The center 
also trains law enforcement and other justice professionals on identifying youth and adult gangs, 
gathering intelligence, conducting investigations and prosecuting violent and criminal 
organizations.   

Applicant Name Award Amount 
National Gang Center $3.5 million  

This amount includes $3.2 million from OJP’s 
Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency 

Prevention and $300,000 from OJP’s Bureau of 
Justice Assistance.  


